
 
 

PSBA/Notice-042                         July 29, 2021 

 
 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 
 

ACCESS TO SECP’S PORTAL BY SECURITIES BROKERS 

 

Dear Members, 

 

In pursuance of the launch of the portal by the Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SECP) 

to expedite the bank account opening of registered Companies. SECP aims to provide the same facility to 

the Securities Brokers so that they can also access and verify the information directly from SECP relating 

to their corporate clients. This online portal provides real-time access to statutory records of companies, 

thus enabling to proceed with the documentation process without seeking physical copies from the 

concerned clients. 

 

In this connection, the Association has been requested to assist in gathering the information with regards 

to the members who are interested in availing of this facility. Therefore, the members are requested to 

kindly provide the below information so that we may forward it to the Exchange to do the needful. 

 

1. Name of Broker who intends to obtain access to the said SECP’s Portal; 

2. List and detail of documents necessarily required to be accessed through the said portal; and 

3. Expected frequency of usage. 

 

 

In case of further clarification, please contact the Association Office.  

 

_________sd____________ 

BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 

Secretary General  

 

 

 

Copy to: 

1. All Members 

2. PSBA Website 


